Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS – Tallahassee
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Two announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 26, 2023, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. ET
PLACE: Inglis Community Center located at 137 Highway 40 West in Inglis, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT District Two is beginning a project to consider changes to improve safety at the intersection of U.S. 19, State Road 121, and County Road 336 at Lebanon Station in Levy County. FDOT will host a kick-off meeting to share the project and its goals with the community. No formal presentation will be given, but project displays will be available for the public to view in an open house format. Project staff will be on site and available to address questions or concerns and to accept written comments. The meeting will also be held virtually at the same time as the in-person meeting. If you would like to attend the meeting virtually, please register online at https://bit.ly/LebanonStation. It is suggested that virtual participants register for the virtual meeting by January 25, 2023, to ensure receipt of the email meeting link well in advance of the meeting.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. For questions or concerns regarding Title VI, contact Dorothy Neal, District Two Title VI Coordinator at (386)758-3767 or via email at dorothy.neal@dot.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Brian Brooker at (386)961-7441, email at brian.brooker@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1109 South Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Brian Brooker at (386)961-7441, email at brian.brooker@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1109 South Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager, Brian Brooker at (386)961-7441, email at brian.brooker@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1109 South Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025.
